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To the Board and Administration of the AANA, 
  
Thank you so much for the honor of this award, AANA Clinical Instructor of the Year. I am 
truly grateful to those who nominated me and to my students – each of whom has helped 
shape who I am as a practitioner. 
  
We are only as good as our last anesthetic – and as I teach, I continue to grow as an 
advanced practice provider while helping my students to learn as well. I am grateful for the 
opportunity to educate and believe that by preparing my students I am ensuring a safer, 
higher-quality anesthetic to our patients, friends, and family members. 
  
I am extremely grateful to my family for their support as I strive to be my best in and out of 
the operating room. 
 


